
ST LUKE’S HIGH SCHOOL PARENT COUNCIL 
 

Meeting of St Luke’s High School Parent Council held 
at 6pm on Monday 28th October 2022 in the Conference Room 

 
AGENDA          
 

1 Opening Prayer 
The meeting opened with a prayer. 

 
2 Present: C.Goodenough, P.Canning, K.Jones, C.McGill, S.Kierney, K.Fallon, 

E.Hone, D.Hone, K.Hunter, C.Ross, M.Pollock, H.Smith, G.McKinlay (minutes) 
 
Apologies: C.Downie, P.O’Donnell, M.Easdon, Fr Jonathan 
 
 

3 Matters arising from past Minutes 
o Minutes were proposed by C.Goodenough and seconded by P.Canning 

 
 

4 Correspondence 
o C.Goodenough feedback from Parent Council Chair’s meeting there was                 

discussion around the Let’s Talk Scotland Education survey and also                       
Numeracy and Maths strategies 

 
 

5 Financial Update 
o No details to report  

 
 

6 National Discussion on Scottish Education 
o Parent Councils have been asked to give feedback and input to this 
o C.Ross led discussion on the range of questions 
o H.Smith took discussion notes which will be detailed to SLT and PC Chair to              HS, CG          

co-ordinate a response             SLT 
 
 

7  Diocesan Parent Forum – evaluation by parents/parent council 
o C.Goodenough led discussion around this 
o K.Hunter detailed areas where the school supports pupil involvement such as                   

Called to Love (S1-3), St Luke the Evangelist Award for S3 and Caritas Award for               
S6 

o SLT will follow up a suggestion to give parents an outline of RE topics and                 SLT            
content for awareness 

o Pupils were commended for their involvement and behaviour at recent Masses        
especially the whole school Mass for St Luke. 

 
 

8 Fundraising 
o There was discussion around the Ladies Night suggested for early in the new year 
o It was agreed that a side committee would progress this with Paula O’Donnell            POD 

 
 

9 A.O.C.B.  
o The next meeting is at 6pm on Tuesday 31st January 2023 
o There was discussion around the recent Teachers industrial action 
o Future planned industrial action will not impact prelim exams 
o There was discussion around encouraging new members to join Parent Council 
o M.Pollock advised of resources available to parents and this will be cascaded            MP 

 
The meeting closed with a prayer 

ACTIONS 


